
Joy Ministries (NZ) 

Central/West Auckland 

NEWS!!! 
 

This is to let you know when our next meeting is. 
 

 lf YOU aren’t there, 

 then part of OUR GROUP is missing, 

 and it’s not as much fun! 
 

WHEN: This month – Sunday, 10th March/Maehe 2013 
                                   

TIME: 2pm to 3:30pm 
 

WHERE: At Church of the Saviour 

Anglican Church, at the 

Blockhouse Bay 

roundabout, in the hall 

underneath. 
 

Wheelchair-friendly access is down 

the ramp, on the Kinross Street side 

of the building, where there is 

plenty of parking.  

 

God bless you all, 

Jan and Kevin Bridgeman 

phone 818 - 3858 

jandkbridgeman@hotmail.com 

[The leaders of Central/West Joy Ministries] 

 
 

+++++++++++++ Theme at 2013 services +++++++++++++ 

The theme at this year’s services is the 9 

“Fruit of the [Holy] Spirit” that the 

Apostle Paul writes about in Galatians 

5:22-23. 
 

Come and hear what Jeanette Scott is 

going to share with us when she talks on 

the 1st one – LOVE. 

++++++++++++++++++++ Dates of the SERVICES for 2013 ++++++++++++++++++++ 

(usually 2nd Sunday of each month, February to November) 

14 April, 12 May [Mother’s Day], 9 June, 14 July, 11 August, 

8 September, 13 October, 10 November [the final for 2013, 

usually a special service]. 

++++++++++++++++++++ 2 summer PICNICS were great ++++++++++++++++++++ 

It was a lovely sunny afternoon for the annual Auckland-wide 

Joy Ministries PICNIC at the end of January in Cornwall 

Park, at Auckland’s Anniversary weekend [hosted by the 
Auckland Joy Ministries Leadership Team]. 

It was a great turnout and PICNIC atmosphere at 

Craigavon Park in Green Bay that we had on Sunday 10 

February to start the year – sharing, singing, celebrating 

birthdays and anniversaries, including communion. 
A big thankyou to those who shared what they brought, 

including the yummy Watermelon. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ Congratulations! ++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Congratulations to Susan McCrae [left], who 

recently celebrated her 50th birthday. 

Congratulations also to 
Krisha Beyer [right], who 

recently got engaged. She was 

one of the Pastors with a Team 
from Joy Fellowship in 

Vancouver, Canada that came to New Zealand 

in 1998, to be the speakers at the Joy Ministries 
(NZ) National Camp at Totara Springs. The 

Team also came to one of our services. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ Link ++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Here is the “Joy Fellowship Christmas 2012 Newsletter” – 

http://joyfellowship.bc.ca/Newsletter/JoyNewsletter_wint

er_nov_2012.pdf 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ Prayer need +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Please pray for Ruth 
Beale, who isn’t well. She 

is the New Zealand rep. for 

the Philippines CFFD. Ruth 

arranges sponsorship. We 
and Auckland JM support 

Joan Mae Torres. 
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